Board Member’s Blog January 2020
In an effort to communicate more with the members of the club, we are hoping to send out a quarterly blog on issues that the board are handling. This is in addition to the Chairman’s Blog that follows the Board Meetings.
Barry Pearce has written :

We've had 6 new golf members join us on the Winter Offer, pretty good considering the weather.

In the light of what's going on at other clubs we are committed to attracting more members to the Club and members can help by introducing friends and get £100 on their bar card as a thank you.

Paul Byfield has written :

I would like to thank the membership for the support in the early tenure of my captaincy in particular the invitations I received to attend Christmas dinners from various swindles and of course the take up for the captains away day. It's a quiet time of the year but I look forward to meeting those who are attending the presentation evening.

Neal Davies has written :

Figures reported to the end of Oct 19 (5 mths) show overall turnover at £388k (PY £395k):_
- Golf subs static
- Green Fees marginally up
- Bar down £10k.
Various fluctuations in costs including the extraordinary £6k over seeding programme resulted in a reduced profit of £5k (PY £7K).
As ever, we really want societies, functions, weddings etc. Please do think of Shirley Park as a venue.
Keith Povah has written :

It has been an exciting time since joining the board and after a few meetings with Steve Murphy and Mick Taylor, I can report on a number of things –
· We hope to increase the number of reciprocals with other local and Surrey clubs

· I am investigating the possibility of having a student on work placement at the club to help us every week with marketing matters

· I am carrying out on-going competitor analysis on green fees, societies and promotions

· We are now building a stronger database of former and existing customers of the club and we will have a more systematic follow-up with our customers

· Within the constraints of what we organise for the club members, we also need to increase the number of societies, functions, weddings etc.

Any members who have any suggestions on any of the above and other marketing ideas, please please contact me. Thank you.
